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Quick Links
 

Our Website
 

AIA
 Documents

 
Calendar 

 
Don't forget to take our 
current survey question of 
the month.  

 
Do you learn about 
continuing education 
opportunities and events 
through work or do you 
search for them on your 
own? 
 
We will post the results in 
our next newsletter.

 

 
 

"We shape our buildings; 
therafter, they shape us." 

- Winston Churchill 
 
 

 

Greetings! I hope everyone had a great 
weekend. There are a lot of meetings for 
events this week so I will be in and out of the 
office sporadically, but email me or call the 
office and I will get back to you as soon as 
possible!
 
Friday I attended the AESLC (Architects, 
Engineers, Surveyors Legislative Committee 

and the AIAMI Government Affairs Committee meetings. 
There are many bills and issues that the committees are 
pursuing on behalf of the members. Please check out the 
Government Affairs Website page here to learn more about 
the committees. Legislative Day for 2013 has been set for 
Wednesday, March 13, 2013. As always the Government 
Affairs Committee is interested in your thoughts regarding 
legislative issues that affect our practice. In the past your 
comments have helped shape our Advocacy agenda and we 
encourage your continued suggestions, if you would like your 
comments will remain anonymous. If you would like to 
become active on the Government Affairs committee or send 
comments on issues please contact me at cathy@aiami.com.
 
 
Facebook Fan Contest! 
I am so glad that many of you have "Liked' our Facebook page! 
Using a random generator, the winner of the brand new copy 
of American City: Detroit Architecture: 1845-2005 is Sara 
Horn, Associate AIA from AIA Grand Rapids! Congratulations 
and the book will be mailed to you this week. Thank you to 
everyone who Liked our Facebook page and remember that 
you are all winners because you now know that you 
can check our page for design news and up-to-the-minute 
CEU credit opportunities!  
 
AIAMI Design Retreat:
This is an especially great opportunity for students and our 
emerging professionals to engage in a  design discussion with 
both their peers and their mentors, so I hope our firm 
principals will encourage their newbie architects to 
participate. The registration form has been streamlined to 
make registering quick and easy! Mark your calendar for 
September 21-23, 2012 and head over to the website to see the 
flyer and register today.   
 
Detroit Home Design Awards: 
Registration is now open for the 2013 Detroit Home Design 
Awards! Click here for rules and more ifnormation. You can 
register your submissions online until October 5, 2012.
 
 Upcoming October Events:



-The Large States Meeting will take place October 10-13, keep 
an eye out for more information coming soon.
-The Noma Conference will be October 18-20 at the West 
Book Cadillac Hotel. For more event details and registration, 
check out the NOMA website here. 
-The Annual Meeting will be on October 26th.  We are busy 
planning continuing education for all AIA Michigan 
members.  Mark your calendar and watch in the next couple of 
weeks for registration information.

Please take the time to like us on Facebook 
We would like to get the entire membership posting and 
checking our page daily!  Take the time and do it now with the 
following link.
 
And follow this link to Facebook and "like" us!

 
Don't forget to check out our new Linked In page:

Job Board - Updated Weekly!
 
Looking for work?  Need to post a position? - send to 
christine@aiami.com. Check out the AIA Michigan Job Board

AIA Michigan Staff
 
Christine Zylla - christine@aiami.com
-communications, social media, emerging professionals
Evelyn Dougherty - evelyn@aiami.com
- programs, documents, continuing education, membership
Cathy Mosley - cathy@aiami.com
-all of the above and anything else, public awareness, 
government affairs, sponsorships, etc.
 
Reminder to AIA Detroit members:
AIA Detroit Phone # is 313-588-1411 and email is 
businessmanager@aiadetroit.com

 Please call or email with any questions.
 Phone:313-965-4100
 Fax: 313-965-1501
 cathy@aiami.com
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